
Christmas Fayre 

Thank you so much for supporting us with the 
Christmas Fayre. The money we raised from this  

was just over £2,300! Thank you so much - we will 
be using the money to fund the school trip to the 
pantomime and other trips throughout the year. 

New Year Bring Cheer Hampers 

This year we have decided to make 
New Year Hampers for members of 

the local community. The money raised 
from concert tickets will allow us to 
make extra special hampers that will 

be delivered in the New Year 
 

Please let us know if you would like to 
nominate someone in the local communi-
ty who deserves to receive one of our 
hampers by Friday 20th December. 

 

Christmas Concerts 

Concerts are in full swing—as ever the children are 
a credit to you. We are so very proud of them all. 
We would like to say a huge thank you to all our 

families for supporting the children and coming to 
watch the concerts. 

Family photos 

All school photos have been done for the 
year! 

Due to lots going on in school the family & 
sibling photos have been rearranged for 

Spring. We will let you know the dates in the 
new year. 

We wish you a lovely family Christmas Time and   

we look forward to seeing you in 2020! 

December Dates 

Friday 13th — Christmas Jumper day & School Christmas lunch 

Monday 16th & Tuesday 17th—Foundation Stage Ice Skating trip 

Wednesday 18th —Years 1 to 6 trip to Panto at Grimsby Auditorium 

Thursday 19th — Christingle service whole school trip 

Friday 20th — Christmas Parties and Non Uniform day 

School closes at 2.30pm and opens again on Monday 6th January at normal 
time. 

There will be NO ACE CLUB on Friday 20th December, Monday 6th and Tuesday 
7th January. 

School Dinners 

Remember to get your school dinners booked 
for January 2020!  

Our next theme day will be THURSDAY 16th 
JAN with a Superhero Theme dinner. There 
will be lots of superhero prizes and activities 
on the day—get yours booked on parent pay. 


